In the wake of heightened concern over COVID-19, North Garland Vision would like to take a moment to ease your mind regarding our safety standards. We strictly adhere to all hand washing on a daily basis, and even more so during cold and flu season.

We are diligent when it comes to cleaning and sanitizing all surfaces used by patients and staff members; every 30 minutes and between patients. 

[bookmark: _GoBack]If you have had a dry cough, fever, or irregular eye discharge within the last 48 hours, please notify staff and a mask will be provided to you.

Your health and safety is our priority.

Thank you for your continued support!

Sincerely,
North Garland Vision


